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Long-term Closure Planned for Stockton Street Exit from I-95 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the I-10/I-95 Interchange Improvements project, the I-95 north to 

Stockton Street exit will be closed beginning Sunday, October 27 at 8 p.m. until fall 2020. 

Normal traffic detour: During the planned Stockton Street exit closure, traffic will take I-10 

westbound to the McDuff Avenue exit, make a right on McDuff Avenue then make a right on 

Edison Avenue and continue to Stockton Street (see map below). 

 

Heavy truck traffic detour: During the planned Stockton Street exit closure, heavy truck traffic 

will take I-10 westbound to the McDuff Avenue exit, make a left under the overpass and make 

another left to take the I-10 eastbound on-ramp back to the Stockton Street exit (see map below). 
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